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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any 

concerns regarding 
the safety or welfare 
of any child, please 

contact Nerys, Taylor 
or Xanthe, our 

Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Fancy Dress Week
W/b 4th March 2024
World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th 
March this year. Children are invited to 
dress up as a book character throughout 
the week, if they so wish.

We will be sharing our favourite books, stories and rhymes together, and 
each child will be given a free World Book Day token.

Nerys 
Evans

Lead DSL

Happy 
Birthday 
to the 

children 
celebrating 
in March! Willow Elsie

StefanOnkar Bertie

Imogen
Aadhya
Amellio



Celebrations and Festivities!
As part of our 
curriculum, we 
provide lots of 
opportunities to 
explore different 
festivals and 
celebrations. 
Look at what 
we have been 
doing for 
Valentine's day, 
Pancake Day and 
Chinese new 
year!



2-5 unit
This month in our 2-5 unit we have been focussing on 
colours and shapes in the environment. The staff have 
set up a range of activities to promote learning, 
provide new experiences and opportunities for 
language development, maths skills and creativity! 



Take a look at what we have been getting 
up to in our baby unit…



The great 
outdoors…

"In every walk with 
nature one receives far 
more than he seeks." –
John Muir.
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